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Dear Ralph,

Thank you for your public review comments on NCITS BSR 330, Reduced Block Commands (RBC), contained in
T10/99-198r0 at ftp://ftp.t10.org/t10/document.99/99-198r0.pdf.  As you already know, your comments were accepted
by T10 and the changes were deemed substantive.  RBC revision 10a incorporates your comments.  This document
is available at ftp://ftp.t10.org/t10/drafts/rbc/rbc-r10a.pdf.

Per the NCITS rules, I am required to inform you that you have 20 working days from the postmark of this letter to
reply and indicate if your comments have not been satisfactorily resolved.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the Reduced Block Commands draft standard.

Sincerely yours,

John Lohmeyer, Chair T10

cc: Deborah Donovan, NCITS Secretariat
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